Construction Memo No. 3-02

MEMO TO: Chief District Engineer
TEBM'’ S for Construction
District Construction Engineer
Resident Engineers
Active Consultant Engineers

FROM: Dexter Newman, P. E. Director
Division of Construction

DATE: April 3, 2002

SUBJECT: Durable Pavement Striping Payment

Over the past two years we have made severa changes to Durable Pavement Striping Payment.
First, we established an acceptance pay schedule for non-specification markings with payment at
the end of the proving period. We later adopted a partial payment schedule, 75 percent on work
completion and 25 percent upon completion of the proving period with adjustments made for
non-specification markings according to the acceptance pay schedule. The current method, as of
the January 2002 letting, specifies 100 percent payment upon completion of the work with
adjustments made for non-specification markings according to the acceptance pay schedule after
the proving period.

By order of this memorandum, the current method of payment should be adopted for all open
projects.

cc.  J M. Yowdl Simon Cornett
Amos Hubbard Steve Goodpaster
Rick Stansel C. O. Engineers
Chuck Knowles KAHC
Wedley Glass FHWA

Gary Sharpe



